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DRAFT MINUTES of the BOS Meeting 5/10/21

1021 Lonsond lfm D

Janice Ireland

From: Shavm Joyce <sjoyce@neralic.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 11:52 AM

To: Phil Winslow; William Epperson; ‘'mae bradshaw'

Cc: Janice Ireland; Danna Trusiow; Dyana Ledger; Heather Reed; Jaci Grote; Jeff Gardner;

Karen Oliver (klwolver@comcast.net); Karen Rolecek; Katharine Brown; Kim Reed; Mike
Garvan; Padi Anderson; Sally King; Shawn Joyce; Susan Shepcaro; Suzanne McFarland;
Vikki Howard; s.barne@comcast.net; David Tilton (dbtiltonse&@gmail.com)

Subject: FW: 4/8 CC Minutes
Attachments: Letter to RCC Dated 04.01.20.pdf; 04-08-21 CC Minutes.pdf
Dear BOS:

Please see the attached email trail as well the 4/8/21 RCC meeting minutes,
Our letter dated 4/1/21 was not read as the RCC Chair stated it would pe,

More importantly the letter was never acknowledge on the RCC’s public agenda nor was it included with the
public minutes of the meeting, even when it was clearly requested.

We have found this to be a reoccurring issue which suppresses fair process, transparency and distoris the
public record. We understand that the RCC rather do what they like and not work with others. However, as
stewards of the Town, the RCC should embrace working with the public and not have the abllity to censor any
public communication.

We ask that the BOS consult with the town attomey to ensure there are protocols in place to prevent this from
continuing.

In clesing, we respectfully request that this email be noted as recelved on the 5/10/21 BOS meeting agenda
and it be included with the public minutes that are circulated by email and posted on the town's website.

Respectiully - Shawn & Dave

Shawn Joyce David Tiiton
PO Box 5 380 Washington Rd
270 Washington Rd Rye, NH 03870

Rye, NH 03870



